
Capital Construction
501 Travelers Tr. W.

Burnsville, MN 55337

SATELLITE DISH
NOTICE

Homeowners who have satellite dishes will be without service during the re-roofing of
your building. Capital Construction will reset the dish to the best of their ability,
however if you experience issues please notify your service provider to schedule a

service call for recalibration.

All satellite dishes will be removed and NOT put back up unless the homeowner requests for
it to be put back up. Please contact Cole Quinnell before the start of your building
by calling 952.222.4004 or emailing cole.q@capitalmn.com so it can be properly

Installed again

Thank you, Capital Construction


